
 

 
    Skateboarding Club 

 
 

19/02/2025 
Dear parents, 
 
Projekts MCR is delighted to be continuing the skateboarding club at Cavendish 
Community Primary School in the Summer Term.  
 
The sessions will teach children the basic and fundamental skills needed to skateboard 
safely, and for any children who can already skateboard we will aim to develop their skills 
further and teach them more advanced skills and tricks.  
 
The club is for Key Stage Two children, years 3-6 and will be held on Thursday and Friday 
lunchtimes at 1-1.45 pm, starting on the week commencing the 21st of April 2025 and 
running until the week commencing the 14th of July 2025. 
 
Friday lunchtimes will be the beginners group and the advanced will be on Thursdays. 
 
To sign your child up and pay, please Alex on info@projektsmcr.com with your child’s 
name and year group.  
 
The cost for this block is £7.50 per week. Due to the calendar there is one less week for 
the advanced session. Therefore the beginner club on Friday will be £90 for the term 
and the advanced club on Thursdays will be £82.50. 
 
There are 15 spaces in each of the clubs and places are allocated on a first come first served 
basis however the current club members have the opportunity to sign up prior to this. 
 
All equipment will be provided by Projekts MCR. All skateboard coaches are Skateboard 
Coach Qualified, DBS checked and each session is supervised by a first aider.  
 
If you have any questions regarding any of the contents of this letter please contact Projekts 
MCR by emailing Info@projektsmcr.com.  
 
Yours sincerely,  
Projekts MCR 
 
***Please note that by requesting your child be added to the skateboard club register you are giving 
permission for them to attend the skateboarding sessions and stating that you understand that they 
do so at their own risk. You are also stating that you understand the risks involved in the activity and 



will not hold the owners responsible for any accidents, injuries or loss. Please also note that some 
sessions may be run indoors in cases of wet weather*** 


